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~Sheridan Schools
need your help!~

On November 5th, voters in the
Sheridan School District will be
asked to allow the school district
to recapture money saved from
re-financing the bond to com-
plete some major maintenance
issues.

Tax payers will not see an in-
crease in the bond rates and the
length of the bond will not
change.

This measure would recapture
$1.02 per $1000 of assessed
property value.

Please plan to
attend one of
these presen-
tations!

Wednesday, September 25:
Faulconer-Chapman Cafeteria
6:30 PM

Wednesday, October 9:
Sheridan High School
6:30 PM

~What else do you need to
know?~

= EVERY VOTE DOES COUNT!

Please take the time to fill out your ballot and re-
turn to an official drop box.

;7 = The deadline to become a reg-
istered voter is October |5th. If
someone in your household is eli-
gible to vote, please encourage
them to do so.
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= If you are register to vote in another
county in Oregon, you are able to transfer
your registration up to the day of election.
Please take the time to fill out a new registra-
tion card.

= You should receive your ballot in the mail
around October |18th. Please contact the
county elections office if you do no receive
your ballot shortly after that date.

Make a Difference

The conditions of the Sheridan High School and
Faulconer-Chapman School are in need of major
maintenance to keep the schools safe and sound.

The Bond will pay for:
= Replacement of Sheridan High School
Classroom heating system

= Safety and access (handicap) doors for
both SHS and FCS.

= A remodel of the SHS restrooms and
a plumbing upgrade

= Window replacement at SHS

= Replacement of the heating system in
the old gym at FCS
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